

STRATTON PLAYGROUP

1 Babysitting policy

We do not provide a babysitting service outside our normal operating hours. However, we understand that parents sometimes ask playgroup staff to babysit for their children and this policy has been implemented to clarify some points regarding private arrangements between staff and parents. Please also refer to our Safeguarding policies.

· Stratton Playgroup is not responsible for any private arrangements or agreements that are made: such agreements are between the staff member and family. 
· Out-of-hours work arrangements must not interfere with the staff member’s employment at playgroup.
· All staff are bound by contract of the Confidentiality Policy, GDPR and Data Protection Act that they are unable to discuss any issues regarding playgroup, other staff members, parents or other children.
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